
 

 

 

We very much hope that this year you will be joining in with 
the UKs biggest mass participation event for primary schools 
children! 

Now in its eighth year at Prestwold Hall the event has grown 
and grown with almost 150 schools taking part in 2017. 

If you were involved last year we look forward 
to seeing you again in 2018. 

If you haven’t taken part as a school before, or perhaps have 
not been with us for a few years please contact the event 
organiser John Skevington. He will be able to answer all of 
your queries and hopefully help you to get as many of your 
budding young runners to the 2018 events and beyond! 

Affiliation forms are available on 
funtorun.co.uk/running-leagues/lpxc 

 
For more information about anything regarding the series 

contact 
Event organiser - JOHN SKEVINGTON  

john.skevington@hotmail.com 
0781 7693 777 

 
www.facebook.com/groups/PrimaryXC 


